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ST. LOUIS, June 6, 2014 -- Arch Coal, Inc. (NYSE:ACI) today announced that its Thunder Basin Coal Company subsidiary 
earned top honors for reclamation excellence from the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ). 

The 2014 State of Wyoming Reclamation Award was presented to Thunder Basin's Black Thunder and Coal Creek mines.  

"The Black Thunder and Coal Creek personnel take pride in the amount of wildlife they have on their mine sites," said Stacy Page, 
DEQ Land Quality Division permit coordinator. "They are conscientious about creating wildlife habitat with diverse vegetation, 
nesting platforms and amenities for the water fowl around and in many of their ponds." 

According to Wyoming DEQ, the award illustrates Thunder Basin Coal Company's voluntary commitment to enhance the science 
of reclamation. 

"We're proud of the extraordinary efforts the employees of Thunder Basin have taken to protect wildlife on mine property," said 
Paul A. Lang, Arch Coal's executive vice president and chief operating officer. "One of the ways Thunder Basin exhibits our 
strong commitment to neighborly practices is through such innovative mine reclamation efforts." 

U.S.-based Arch Coal, Inc. is one of the world's top coal producers for the global steel and power generation industries, serving 
customers on five continents. Its network of mining complexes is the most diversified in the United States, spanning every major 
coal basin in the nation. The company controls more than 5 billion tons of high-quality metallurgical and thermal coal reserves, with 
access to all major railroads, inland waterways and a growing number of seaborne trade channels. For more information, visit 
www.archcoal.com. 
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